
Printed on: 02/09/2022 09:10:18

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/09/2022  15:49:522022/2815/P SUPPRT Simon Oliphant My family and I would like to support the approval of this and the application under consideration at number 28 

Willes Road. Camden has approved nine prior similar applications for roof extensions in Willes Road.

The design is in keeping with all prior approved designs and materials and the applicants have worked with 

Camden to align with planning requirements.

Too many houses in this area are single-person occupancies or are second homes intermittently used. It is 

important that families in Camden can thrive in our local community supporting our local schools and 

businesses, especially in these challenging times.

The reiterated pared-down objection is asinine and questionably proxy for a neighbouring property. The 

pompous remarks are not relevant to planning and represent an entitled and boorish mindset.

The second objection is a repetition of a prior objection with no notable additional points regarding the revised 

plans. 

We wish this young growing family success with this project to consolidate their place in our community and 

allow them to enjoy their family life here.
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